Security meeting March 1, 2022
Attendees: Michael Stocknoff, Michael Ilardi, Charles Bogusat, Barry Silbiger

1. New pads and batteries required for defibrillators – Beach Committee will need to fund the cost for their devices
2. New Incident report reviewed by the committee, changes recommended, and the form finalized to be used by security personnel
3. Update on the incidents 
4. Parking at beach lots for non-residents is still an issue.   Security staff to keep a watch and take appropriate steps.
5. Cleaning supplies left in the boat house with a Shop Vac to clean the security car.
6. Patrol boat still waiting at the repair location for a water test of the engine repairs.  This requires the ice to completely melt in Lake Hopatcong.
Adjourned – 8:26pm
Minutes:   Barry Silbiger
Michael Stocknoff & Barry Silbiger – Co-Chairmen
Approved: Michael Ilardi - OIC
